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February 7, 2017
Dear Parents and Guardians of Thomas Edison CTE High School:

I am writing to inform you of three additions to Principal Ojeda’s leadership team at Thomas Edison CTE High
School (28Q620). It gives me great pleasure to introduce Stacy Conway, Kayon Pryce, and Andrea Scolavino as
appointed assistant principals effective Tuesday, February 7, 2017.

Ms. Conway, Mr. Pryce, and Ms. Scolavino are not newcomers to the Thomas Edison CTE High School
(Edison CTE) community. All three have served as interim acting assistant principals since the beginning of the
school year. Ms. Conway will continue to supervise the Mathematics Department. She has been teaching at
Edison CTE for the past two years. Mr. Pryce will continue to supervise the CTE department and the College
and Career Readiness Center. In his former role as Senior Director at the Office of Post-Secondary Readiness,
he assisted Edison CTE obtain New York State certification for several CTE programs. Ms. Scolavino will
continue to supervise Instructional Support Services. She joins Edison CTE after many successful years in the
same position at a neighboring high school.

You will have an opportunity to meet these three new assistant principals along with Principal Ojeda and.learn
about their academic background and instructional expertise at the next Parent-Teacher Association meeting.

I look forward to spending time with you as we welcome Stacy Conway, Kayon Price, and Andrea Scolavino in
their new positions.

Sincerely,
W

Juan Mendez
Superintendent of Schools



